
 

Invitation: 

Study UK Europe: Gateway to the UK  

19 October – 13 November 2020 

 

Dear students, 

It is with great pleasure I invite you to attent Study UK Europe: Gateway to the UK, British 

Council’s first ever virtual higher education fair dedicated to students from the EU. 

From 19 October until 13 November, we will be joined by more than 60 UK universities, 

including 13 of Times Higher Education’s top 20 UK universities for 2021, the leading Welsh 

and Scottish universities, and many universities from the UK’s elite ‘Russell Group’.  

The event will offer you a unique platform where you can:  

• Book private online meetings with university representatives;  

• Attend online talks about the most important information about studying in the UK – 

including the most popular subjects for European students, step-by-step guidance 

about applying to the UK and advice on your first steps as a UK student;  

• Find out newly released information from specific universities about scholarships for 

EU students, and the cost of studying in the UK;  

• Get the latest information about visas and health insurance for EU students;  

• Hear presentations by current students and alumni of UK universities from countries 

across Europe;  

• Speak to British Council experts in online meetings;  

• Get information about English language tests and requirements for UK universities.  

Registrations are open and you can sign up for free for the fair at https://bit.ly/33nsQkt.  

Studying in the UK 

The UK has a world-leading education sector and will continue to welcome talented and high 

potential international students. There are currently over 485,000 international students in the 

UK, and it remains the highest rated study abroad destination for quality of teaching and 

research among students from European countries (British Council research, 2020). Ninety per 

cent of international students say they are very satisfied with their UK education experience, 

and that they progressed more quickly in their careers after studying in the UK than their peers 

who studied abroad elsewhere.  

https://bit.ly/2DT1nhY
https://bit.ly/33nsQkt


 

The UK’s Government is also making it easier for the best international graduates to secure 

skilled jobs in the UK with the new Graduate route, which will allow international students who 

have completed undergraduate and master’s degrees in the UK to stay for two years and those 

who have completed a PhD to stay for three years. The Graduate route will open in summer 

2021. 

Many UK universities are also taking action to offer support to EU students. Several universities 

participating in the British Council’s Study UK Europe: Gateway to the UK virtual event, open to 

European students between 19 October – 13 November, have published offers on their profiles 

on the event platform, including covering the costs of ‘home fees’ for EU domiciled students 

starting in 2021/2, offering specific EU scholarships for new EU students or extending existing 

scholarships to EU students.  

To find out more join the event: register now at https://bit.ly/33nsQkt. 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Nigel Bellingham 

Director British Council Croatia  

 

 

Scan here to register 

https://bit.ly/33nsQkt

